
Thank you for working with us in 2010.

We wish you a Delightful Christmas, and a Peaceful and Prosperous New Year.

A Christmas message from all at INTERTRONICS
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This year we are not sending out printed Christmas cards. Instead we have donated to Cancer 
Research UK, who are the world’s leading charity dedicated to beating cancer through research. If you 

would also like to make a donation please visit their website.
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